
 

 

 

 

21 June 2019 

 

Finzsoft Solutions Limited (NZX:FIN) advises that it intends to comply with the NZX Listing 

Rules dated 1 January 2019 from 30 June 2019. 

Andrew Holliday  
Managing Director 

Contact details regarding this announcement:  

 
Andrew Holliday  
Managing Director  
Finzsoft Solutions Limited  
Telephone: +61 414 065 929 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


